
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

St. Aidan’s Stars Bulletin 

In the Love and Truth of Jesus we grow 

 

Attendance 

Saplings - 92.33% 

Sycamores – 89.31% 

Poplars – 92.33% 

Maples – 92.42%  

Elms – 96.47% 

Hawthorns – 96.88% 

Chestnuts – 89.91% 

Well done to Hawthorns who take the 

award this week! They’ve narrowly 

pipped Elm Class to the trophy.  

 

Class News 

Seedlings – Ahoy shipmates! This week Seedlings have 

enjoyed our pirate topic and ended the week with a treasure 

hunt in the garden.  

Saplings – This week has been fantastic! We have loved our 

new story ‘Pirates love Underpants!’ We have wowed with our 

number bonds to 10 knowledge too.  

Sycamores – This week we have written fantasy reports and 

learned about position and direction. We also enjoyed 

celebrating the Queen’s Jubilee yesterday. 

Poplars – Poplars have worked hard this week during their 

SATs. We are so proud of you all.  

Maples – This week, Maple class have become mini 

palaeontologists, studying pictures of fossils and identifying 

features to match images of dinosaurs.  

Elms – Elm class have worked really hard this week learning 

about the digestive system. We enjoyed our practical 

demonstration, but it was a bit icky.  

Hawthorns –Hawthorns have produced some amazing setting 

descriptions which include a range of figurative language 

based on our film study: Alma.  

Chestnuts – We have done some excellent rainforest artwork 

Well done to our runners who completed the Greggs Cancer 

Run last Sunday at Gosforth park. There were about 40 

representatives from our school (both adults and children) and it 

was a lovely morning. Unfortunately, my back wouldn’t let me 

run – which I’m quite glad about after seeing some of the 

finishing times! A huge well done to our Year 2 children who did 

so well in their SATs assessments this week. Also, please keep in 

your prayers our Year 4/5/6 children who will be making their 

First Holy Communion tomorrow – fingers crossed they get nice 

weather for it and have a wonderful day. Have a lovely weekend!  

Mr Moran 

Special mentions this week go to everybody who completed the Cancer run, Will W and Jack R for Player’s Player of the Year, 

Tiana for most improved player, Logan and Ewan for swimming, Marcus for dancing and Maddie for dancing – good luck with 

your ballet audition next week!  

Our fantastic award winners this week – given for lots 

of wonderful things, please ask why if your child was 

a winner. 


